
【Attention】Beware of the raccoon dog – near Building No. 1 

 

A hairless raccoon dog thought to be infected with a skin disease has been seen near Building 

No. 1. 

Raccoon dogs are normally nocturnal, but this one is active even during the day. 

The disease is transmitted by mites, so please do not touch the animal. 

There is a danger that humans as well as canids may be infected. 

 

If you see a weakened raccoon dog, please contact the Gatehouse (extension 46666). 

 

Raccoon dog = "TANUKI" in Japanese. 

 


